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November 2021 
 

Dear Families, 
 
The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book Fair has returned to our school! Scholastic has 
developed a Virtual Book Fair to adapt to our changing needs, allowing our students and 
families to experience the joy of discovering books and reading together. 
 

FAIR DATE: NOVEMBER 15 NOW OPEN ONLINE 
Until NOVEMBER 26 @ 9PM 

 
Orders will be shipped to the school and distributed by the Librarian.  
 
If you wish for your order to be a surprise for your child, kindly email Mme. McAllister 
mmcallister@sd44.ca to request book(s) be held and available for pick up at a designated 
day/time outside the school’s front entrance. (She will reply with pick up details). 
 
Make a fun family night of it by taking the time to shop the Virtual Book Fair to refresh home 
libraries, grab some meaningful gifts, or find their next good read! 
 
This is a School Library fundraiser: Product Rewards earned will be 20% of net sales. All 
students benefit from popular books for Ross Road Library.   
 
Visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair unique link:   
 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5166577 
 
During our Fair, click the link to: 
• SAVE it to your browser 
• WATCH videos of popular new titles 
• PREVIEW our Featured Books 

 
Thank you very much for your support of our school library.  
 
Happy reading! 
 
Maria McAllister 
Teacher Librarian 
Ecole Ross Road School 
North Vancouver, BC  
mmcallister@sd44.ca  


